
CHITTICK PLAYGROUND
PROJECT UPDATE
SEPTEMBER 2024

Thank you for your continued interest in the Chittick Elementary Schoolyard construction
project!

As the school year begins, we thank you for your continued patience during the renovation.
We’re excited to share that the playground is coming together! The playground equipment
is already in place, and we’re expecting the pergola to arrive this week and be installed next
week. We are grateful for your patience during the renovation and are excited to reopen
the schoolyard this fall.

WHAT YOUWILL SEE
Over the next weeks you will see:

● Safety surfacing installation
● Pergola installation
● Site furniture installation
● Permeable paving installation
● Electrical work

1 of 2 CHITTICK PLAYGROUND UPDATE SEPTEMBER 2024



Safety and Access
● School drop-off will take place on Radcliffe Road, as usual. The steps leading to the

school have been rebuilt, and both students and staff will have access to them.
● Construction fencing will remain along the walkway from the entrance at Radcliff

Road and to the corner of the school by the auditorium. Students and staff will have
access to both the auditorium and cafeteria doors and the modular classroom.

OTHER ITEMS:
Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for
emergency situations relating to public safety. Construction questions and concerns can
be directed to Priyanka Vankina, Project Manager for Boston Parks and Recreation
(priyanka.vankina@boston.gov).

Project Website:
https://www.boston.gov/departments/parks-and-recreation/improvements-chittick-ele
mentary-school-yard
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